From: registrar

To:
Subject: Letter of Comment - EB-2020-0246
Date: Monday, February 22, 2021 7:42:03 PM

From: Webmaster <Webmaster@oeb.ca>
Sent: Monday, February 22, 2021 2:15 PM
To: registrar <registrar@oeb.ca>

Subject: Letter of Comment _

The Ontario Energy Board

-- Comment date --
2021-02-22

-- Case Number --
EB-2020-0246

-- Name --
Jill Glessing

-- Phone --

-- Company --

-- Address --

-- Comments --

I would like to know details concerning Hydro One's statement that seasonal users are not paying sufficiently for the
service provided. I also want to know how this exactly will effect my bill.

Thank you, Jill Glessing,

-- Attachment --


mailto:registrar@oeb.ca



